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Alaska Bible Institute
Students Launch Weekly

Program.
The Alaska Bible Institute team of Maddi Miller, Abagail Bogucki

and David Ivaniuc met for coffee with Dennis Weidler and

discussed the delevopment and launching of a new podcast called

City On A Hill.

  This unique, insightful program now airs each Friday at 5 p.m. on

Homer’s own Safe Harbor Broadcasting.  Download the free App and

tune in.  Or, visit www.safeharborbroadcasting.org and click on the

‘listen live’ stream tab.

GM@safeharborbroadcasting.org          facebook.com/safeharborbroadcasting

Send your prayer

requests to:
prayer@dancingeagles.com

then, tune in each weekday at 11:40

Maddi, Abagail and David enjoy coffee together at a
pre-production meeting.

Application filed

With The  FCC

for the

FM license.

Thanks to our Christmas music sponsors, The Alaska Bible Institute, Faith

Lutheran Church and the Homer United Methodist Church.  We stepped

up our Christmas music presentation this season with ALL Christmas

music the Friday, Saturday and Sunday after Thanksgiving and all

Christmas music each weekend through Christmas!

Check out and enjoy the sounds of the season!

On November 2, 2021, Safe

Harbor Broadcasting, Inc.,

applicant for a new noncom-

mercial educational FM station

on 90.9 MHz, Homer, Alaska,

filed an application with the

Federal Communications Com-

mission for a new construction

permit.  Members of  the public

wishing to view this application

or obtain information about how

to file comments and petitions

on the application can visit:

http://

www.safeharborbroadcasting.org/

fcc-applications.  Or, click on

the Public File tab.

Please keep the granting of this

Contruction Permit in prayer.


